RESOLUTION #2024-19
ADOPTION OF THE WORTH COUNTY
FISCAL YEAR 2024/2025 PROPOSED BUDGET

WHEREAS the Board of Supervisors held a Public Hearing on Monday, April 22, 2024 to receive
comments regarding the proposed FY24/25 Budget of expenditures and revenues as was published, per
Public Notice, in the April 10 & 11, 2024 issue of the Official County newspapers, The Northwood

Anchor and The Manly Junction Signal, and presented at the public hearing on April 22, 2024.

THEREFORE the Board of Supervisors hereby approves the proposed FY24/25 Budget as was presented

and published. Budget certification attached.

PASSED AND ADOPTED this 22™ day of April 2024.

T

Aaron Stone, Chairman
Board of Supervisors

I HEREBY CERTIFY that the foregoing resolution was duly adopted by the Board of Supervisors of
Worth County, Iowa, at a regular meeting held on 4/22/24, by the following vote:

AYES: Smeby, Stone, Loberg
NAYS:

ABSTENTIONS:

ABSENT:

ATTEST:

Aol A Back howp
Jagki A. Backhaus
Auditor & Clerk to Board




